

CITY OF RAPID CITY

Department of Parks and Recreation

515 West Boulevard Rapid City, SD 57701 (605) 394-4175 -- FAX (605) 394-5307

Jeff Biegler
Parks & Recreation
Director
(605) 394-5225

Date:

April 8, 2013

To:

Mayor Sam Kooiker and

Rapid City Council Members

From:

Jeff Biegler, Director

Subject:

2013 Park/Recreation Facility Partnership Program

Lon Van Deusen, Parks & Cemetery Manager (605) 394-4175

Doug Lowe, Recreation Manager (605) 394-4168

Alex DeSmidt Landscape Designer (605) 394-5225

> Jeri Taton Administrative Assistant (605) 394-5225

In 2004, the City Council authorized the Parks / Recreation Facility Partnership Fund to provide funding for upgrades to facilities which are leased to non-profit organizations.

In 2013, we received one application that met qualifications for funding from the following organization:

• Storybook Island - Walkway Improvements

The application was rated using the criteria in the program documents authorized by the City Council.

Staff has reviewed the Storybook Island Walkway Improvements Project and recommends funding in the amount of \$12,499.

Please contact me at 394-5225 if you have any questions.